From: Mary Gourley

To: Neysa Hinton; Diana Rich; Sandra Maurer; Jill McLewis; Stephen Zollman
Cc: Lawrence McLaughlin; Ana Kwong; Jack Piccinini

Subject: FW: Fire Engine Replacement

Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023 12:03:00 PM

Forwarded to All Members of the City Council:

Please see email below and/or attached that is either a general public comment or an email that is specifically related to City
Council agenda item.

Mary Gourley

Assistant City Manager/City Clerk

7120 Bodega Avenue, Sebastopol, CA 95472
Phone: 707-823-1153

Please note that email correspondence with the City of Sebastopol, along with any attachments, may be subject to the
California Public Records Act, and therefore may be subject to disclosure unless otherwise exempt.

Administration Offices are by appointment. Various City Administration personnel are teleworking but available by email or
phone. If you need to speak to the City Hall Offices, please call 707-823-1153 and City staff will answer your call and refer it
to appropriate staff. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call.

From: Ana Kwong <akwong@cityofsebastopol.org>

Sent: Saturday, April 15, 2023 10:50 AM

To: Lawrence MclLaughlin <Imclaughlin@cityofsebastopol.org>; Mary Gourley
<mgourley@cityofsebastopol.org>

Subject: FW: Fire Engine Replacement

Ana Kwong | Administrative Services Director
City of Sebastopol | 7120 Bodega Avenue | Sebastopol, CA 95472
Administrative Services Department | Direct Line: 707.824.4879 | Cell: 707.239.9036

Email: akwong@cityofsebastopol.org
Website: www.cityofsebastopol.org

City offices are open Monday — Thursday, 7:00 am — 5:30 pm
Closed every Friday and on holidays

Confidentiality Statement: This email message and any attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may
contain confidential and/or privileged information protected by law. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution
is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by replying to this email or calling (707)
824-4879, and destroy all copies of the original message and any attachments. Please note that email correspondence with
the City of Sebastopol, along with any attachments, may be subject to the California Public Records Act, and, therefore, may
be subject to disclosure unless otherwise exempt. Thank you for your cooperation



From: Aprl Micoonaid [

Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 6:29 PM
To: Ana Kwong <akwong@cityofsebastopol.org>
Subject: Fire Engine Replacement

Dear Ms. Kwong,

| am a Sebastopol resident and | support the Sebastopol Fire Department's request for funds
necessary to replace their 33 year old fire engine. Public safety should be a top priority of all good
government. Please support this effort to replace this necessary safety equipment.

Sincerely,

April McDonald





